0;/27/2006 11:27 FAX 2063892079 ATTORNEY GENERALS OFFICE - UTC RECORDS doo2

RECEIVED BY FAX ON _L~=7-0(
HARD COPIES RECEIVED ___

Rob McKenna

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

900 Fourth Avenue #2000 * Seattle WA 98164-1012

January 27, 2006

SENT VIA FAX & FIRST CLASS MAIL

Carole Washburn

Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W.

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:. Yakima Waste Systems.
General Rate Increase
Docket No. TG-051235

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please be advised that the Public Counsel Section of the Washington State Attorney General’s
Office will not be participating in the above-entitled docket. Please remove us from the service
list. By copy of this letter we reguest that all parties also remove us from their service lists.
Thank you for your attentign tg'this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you have any

Simon J. ffifch
Assistant Attorney General
Public Counsgl S€ctipn
(206) 389-2055

Sif:kez

cc: Sally G. Johnston (U.S. Mail only)
William R. Catham, CPA (U.S. Mail only)



